Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: residential planning
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

This is a follow on from FOIA 27371 (attached).

Further to your response, please provide all correspondence received from Jonathan Ashworth in respect of residential planning applications since 1 January 2021. 

Please treat the above as a Freedom of Information request. 

Answer:
Please see attached file.  Some information has been redacted as exemptions Section 40(2) – Personal information of third parties and Section 41 – Information provided in confidence apply.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
